
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 11/22/2013 3:19:17 PM

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Sterkel, 
Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietrich, William 
(william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov); Boralc, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Mulligan, JackM. (jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Fielding, Karl (fieldingk@pbworld.com); Marian Moe (Marian.Moe@doj.ca.gov) 
(Marian.Moe@doj .ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Meeting with PG&E and High Speed Rail

Happy to help.

Based on a quick look of calendars, it looks like 12/16 will work well. Let’s hold that date and 
I will confirm early next week.

Best,

Redacted

From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" [mailto:MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sont1 Friday Mm/pmhpr 99 2013 2:02 PM 
yc Redacted ’Allen, Meredith; Borak, Mary Jo; Dietrich, William; Mulligan, Jack M. 
Cc: Fielding, Karl; Marian Moe (Marian.Moe@doj.ca.gov)
Subject: Meeting with PG&E and High Speed Rail

Redacted

I’m writing to suggest a meeting between CPUC and High Speed Rail and PG&E on December 
16th. We’d like to convene the interconnection, transmission planning, and environmental 
planning personnel from PG&E to discuss PG&E’s upcoming need for interconnections to 
PG&E’s system. It appears to me at this point that PG&E may need to file an application to 
permit the PG&E facilities/upgrades required to support the High Speed Rail interconnections. 
Seeking clarity for all parties about the tasks that lie ahead - and who will do them, I’d like to 
seek your help to set up this meeting. I tentatively talked to HSR about December 16th for a 
large, multi-hour multiparty meeting. We would probably do this meeting at PG&E or at the 
CPUC.
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Does that date look possible? If so, we can discuss an agenda in more detail early next week.

Thanks,
Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

505 Van Ness, San Francisco, CA 94102

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov
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